
Entrepreneurial—Innovation Pillar team update – March 19, 2021 
 

• Heard from state ‘stakeholders’ by inviting two members of the Wyoming Business Council to 
provide presentations and discuss their perspectives: Ron Gullberg (Strategic Partnerships 
Director) & Bert Adam (Entrepreneurial Services Manager). 

 
• Discussed the nature and structure and oversight of a Center/Hub/School. 

 
• The four working groups reported out their individual findings/reports to the entire team. 

 
• Compiled final draft. 

 
• Organized session with students to get their input on entrepreneurial ideas/curriculum.  

Canceled due to snowmageddon and rescheduled for Monday March 22. 


